
 

 

East Anglian Card Collectors Club                        

 

 

 Dear Member, 
 

 I hope everyone is avoiding this nasty virus and keeping well. 

 

If like us you are beginning to feel restless and starved of card stimulation, then we 

have some good news for you. 

 

 Firstly the bad news .. we have decided not to open again until the June 

meeting (Saturday 20
th
 June), providing the virus has gone and we can open although 

that looks more hopeful than likely at the moment. We will contact you again when 

this will definitely be. In this case the postponed March auction will be held in June, 

(April in July, May in August) 

 

 Good news .. the hall committee have credited us the cost of the hire (we 

always pay six month’s in front to guarantee the date) 

 

 Bad and Good news … the Annual Convention planned for the end of April in 

Salisbury has been rescheduled at the same venue but the weekend of the 17th/18th 

October 2020.  
 

 Many of you will have noticed that date clashes with our meeting in October, 

so for that month only we have altered our meeting date to the 31
st
 October  (24

th
 hall 

not available). That means we can go to both ! 

 

 Subscriptions due on 1
st
 April have been deferred until we reopen 

 

  News from Paul Lynch – the new Murrays catalogue will be launched at the 

convention in October and cover 2021 and 2022.  
   
   In the meantime, look after yourself and most importantly stay well 
 

 

      

  Chairman    Les Woolnough  01473 743794   

  Secretary/Treasurer  Colin Fawcett  01553 674358 

      1,Levers Close, Kings Lynn PE30 3UU 

  Auctioneer  Alan Worthington 01473  714411    

  



  


